
Advertising Form 

The Virgin Islands Public Broadcasting System, WTJX, has been serving the Virgin Islands Community for 50 years!

This is a milestone that must not go unrecognized. As a part of our year-long celebration, we will be producing a 

Commemorative Booklet. We are inviting you to show your support for this trustworthy Communications institution 

by providing us with a congratulatory ad in our booklet!  

Please complete the following information and return it at your earliest convenience. The deadline to submit your 

ad copy is May 1, 2022.  

Company_______________________________________________________ Contact 

person___________________________________________________ Mailing 

address_________________________________________________ 

Telephone________________________Fax___________________ 

Email________________________________________ Please chose one of the following sizes: Inside Front 

Cover__$500.00 Inside Back Cover -------$400.00 Full Page -$300.00 Half Page -$150.00 Quarter Page -$75.00 To be 

included in this historical Booklet, please submit your artwork by May 1, 2022, to  

mcook@wtjx.org. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at mcook@wtjx.org or 

telephone at 340-690-7293. Thank you for your continued support of WTJX, your PBS station in the VI.  

Melia Cook, Director of Development and Fundraising
(340) 690-7293 mcook@wtjx.org.

ST. CROIX P.O. Box 808, CHRISTIANSTED, VI 00821 TELEPHONE (340) 718-3339  
ST. THOMAS P.O. Box 7879, ST. THOMAS, VI 00801 TELEPHONE (340) 774-6255 

FAX (340) 774-7092  




